
             
 

 

April 26th, 2021 

Develop Louisville  
Department of Planning and Design Services 
444 South 5th Street, Ste. 300 
Louisville KY 40202 
 
 
Subject: Revised Detailed District Development Plan   

4826 Preston Highway 
 
To Case Manager, 
 
The revised detailed district development plan is to change the use of an existing 980 SF building from a 
current auto sales/rental facility to a bus transit station.  It will have seven parking spaces. The property 
is zoned C-2 and located within the Suburban Marketplace Corridor form district. The last development 
plan for the site was approved August 19, 2004 under Docket #09-030-04W.  
 
Please do not hesitate to email me at cbrown@btmeng.com if you have any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chris Brown, AICP 
Planning Director/Project Manager  
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